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You requested comments on the National Highways submission. I urge you not to proceed
with this tunnel. It will damage the heritage we have been given but will deny to our
children. As professional bodies have advised, there are better, less harmful options to
improve the route.

Today the Treasury have asked departments to identify savings - please put this top of the
list!

Regards

Tim Barnett




